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Moving? Don’t forget to let us know.. 

   

  

Please remember Masks are a 

Must while entering the 

lodge. 

 

                                                                                                                        

Car Show Saturday July 10th  

 

Once again we would like to thank our friends at                               

ARC  Document Solutions in San Carlos for always helping us 

get our news letters out on time. 

 

  

Current Residence  
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 These Guidelines may change as we move up in tiers. 
Please remember you MUST have your membership card with you                                  

in order to enter the building. 
 

 We must take several steps to protect our Lodge and its membership. 

The Lodge will have a Designated COVID-19 Point of contact, this person will be responsible 
for responding to COVID-19 questions 

All guest will be required to fill out a Covid-19 acknowledgment form and have their                        
temperature taken before entering the social quarters. 

If a guest should have a temperature greater than 100.4 degrees, they along with their                         
party shall not be allowed into the lodge.  

We will be temporally requiring phone reservations for dinner, when making your                                 
reservation you must give name number in party. Remember you can only dine at the same 
table with others from the same household or social bubble. 

Entrance though the front door only.  

Wheelchair or those needing help can enter though the backdoor. 

6’ distance will be required by all. Unless there are from the same household or social                         
bubble. 

The Lodge will mark off 6’ spacing for standing  

Sanitizer will be provided throughout the lodge. 

Face covering must be worn at all times, can only be removed 
while at your table. 

Drinks can only be ordered with dinner! 

Cashier will have several pens for members to use and will be sanitize after used.  

We have discontinued the salad bar.  

We will eliminate all self-service items: condiments (salt Pepper ketchup), water and coffee. 

“if you would like any of these items please ask” 

Only Authorize Volunteers will be allowed in the Kitchen area.  

Wash your hands with soap and hot water often! Remember if you are not feeling well Stay 
home    

 These are guidelines set by the CDC. We hope you understand and will adhere to these 
guidelines 
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Welcome New W.O.T.M. Members 

        Name        Sponsor                      

Carol Klyver    Brent Crowley  

Virginia Hunter   Nanette Bertram 

Susan McCarthy   Pam Reppen 

Tina Harris                    Tony Johnson 

Claire Bender   Michelle Lavorini 

Melissa Mullins   Michelle Lavorini 

Veronica Avelar   Grace Menjivar 

Carly Addison   Debbie Russitano 

Patricia Marques  Peggy Ussery 

Teresa Gutierrez  Cynthia Ussery 

Karen Clayton   Michelle Lavorini 

   
               

Welcome New L.O.O.M. Members 

      Name             Sponsor              

 Dave Damarco   Rich Russitano  

Donald Cooper   Peggy Ussery 

Jesse Lucia   Cynthia Ussery 

Timothy Smith   Jere Morgan  

  

We need you more then ever! 

Please check your membership card and make sure your dues are current. Not only are you helping our 

community but you are  helping our Seniors at Moosehaven and our kids at Mooseheart. You also have a 

fun and safe place to come and have dinner and make new friends. So please renew your dues, we don't 

want to lose our Moose family members during these hard times. We here at the Pacifica lodge have come 

a long way to put our name back on the map with Moose International 

with our  membership. From down and almost out we are up and run-

ning strong, thanks to all of you.  

So please get your dues in. If your dues are current we thank you, if you 

would just like to help us out with a donation to keep our lodge a float, 

we still have bills to pay. PLEASE feel free to contact us or mail it in. We 

are here  every Thursday for  Steak Take Out Night.  

Pacifica Moose Lodge 

776 Bradford Way     

Pacifica, CA 94044  

650 355 1540 
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From the  Sr Regent: 

 Hello  Moose Family, 

My name is Ellie Bowen, and I’m excited 
to represent our WOTM Chapter 
#1595,as Sr Regent for the 2021-2022 
term. 

This year is the first year of “One Moose” with both 
men and women being equal members of the lodge. The 
lodge meetings will be on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays, 
and all  members are invited to attend. 

WOTM Chapter #1595 is now the equivalent of the 
Men’s Moose Legion, and will meet once a month on 
the 3rd Tuesday at 7pm. On May 18th, we will have a 
quick business meeting at 7pm, followed by a fun 
“Ladies Night Out” potluck, upstairs                                      
(Covid Permitting) 

This is a chance to meet and socialize with your new 
officers and Committee Chairmen, in a relaxed social 
setting. Bring your ideas for a great year!  

What’s up with the fairies?! What do they have to do 
with the Moose? This year, I’ll be using pictures of             
various fairies, and elves to represent the                                
“Little People”. All of the unsung volunteers, who bring 
light onto the world, by helping to make the world a                   
better place.  

All are free to call me with ideas & Suggestions to 
make our Chapter the best it can be.  

 I’d like to also give a big thank you to Debbie 
Blanchard and Paul Lavorini for helping our                    
Installation come together, and being 
very successful. Your efforts made 
our day complete, thank you both. 

In Faith, Hope and Charity, 
Affectionately, 
L.E “ Ellie Bowen”                                                                                                           
Sr Regent #1595                                                                                                     
2021-2022 
(408)891-7888 cell 
Elf.ellie@gmail.com 

Letter from The President: 

  
Howdy to all the Pacifica                   
One Moose Lodge Members, 
   
The month of May means one thing, we start a new 
year with exciting plans for the future of the lodge. 
First, I would like to say how humble I am by the                    
support that I have received from our membership this 
past year as your Governor. I truly am blessed to have 
you all in my life. It sure has been a challenge and I pray 
we never ever have to go through this again.  We did it, 
you all did your part. I ask that we continue to do the 
best we can WEAR A MASK, SOCIAL                   
DISTANCE.  If we all do our part, then we can                
fully open sooner than later. We are following all 
CDC guidelines.  I am looking forward to fun times 
back at the lodge. 
 
If you have not heard, we are now ONE MOOSE! 
Stronger together. This means that the men and      
women are ONE.  Changes are good for the                     
membership, the lodge, and our community. Let us                
embrace the new ONE MOOSE. I am honored to 
serve as the President for the Pacifica Moose Lodge 
1944.  I hope that you will volunteer to serve on a                
committee or if you have ideas for an event, please let 
me know. Your involvement will make us stronger, our 
message is ONE & FUN! 
Membership is key to our success, we will be having a 
membership drive in the next few months.  
 
Being a Moose is an honor and privilege to serve our 
community. This year we are ONE MOOSE! 
 
   

Fraternally Yours      
Leonard Iniguez            
President 
 2021-2022  
One and Fun!!!                                                                      
          Margaret and I wish you all the  best. 

Attention One Moose Members!!!  

One Moose General Meetings 
 Will be held on the  2nd and 4th                                                           

Tuesday of the month at 7pm 
  

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 
Chapter Meeting will be held on the 3rd   

Tuesday of the month  at  7pm 
“Ladies Night Out” 
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Notes from the administrators office. 

 

Hello Brothers and Co Workers, 

    Transition is always interesting. No matter what!  
Some may find it easy ha-ha, and the rest of us find it more confusing 
and bothersome. But, nevertheless transition is what we are faced 
with.  
  The ONE-MOOSE concept is our future! And beginning May first 2021 and it is indeed our 
new beginning. Our leadership at Mooseheart, after many years of see numbers decline has deemed 
it necessary to announce it is time for change. Change for the future growth and survival of our be-
loved fraternity. So, for those that are still confused I will try to help. Simply put we are One-
Moose. We are first and foremost an individual Moose Member. All with the same title, purpose, and 
goals.Yes, you are an individual "Moose member" man or women that joins your home lodge to aid and 
protect Mooseheart, Moosehaven, and our communities. 
  We are all finally EQUAL! and this is very important to most of us. All with an equal opportunity 
to participate and guide in the direction of our home lodges, districts, and associations. This part of 
the the One-Moose concept is easy. What everyone is finding more confusing is the "How" part. 
How we choose to further commit and participate going forward. 
  While the women will still have their "Women of the Moose" auxiliary the men will continue with the 
"Moose Legion". Both with the same similar goals for planning activities and fund raising and filling 
our calendars with events and activities. Both auxiliaries are also necessary for advancement for       
higher degrees of our order. Also, you as an individual will have equal opportunity to become a lodge 
officer in 2022. Yes, you can run for President. Your mother will be so proud ! 
   
  This is where your help is needed the most. Your input, new ideas and your participation in either 
the WOTM or Moose Legion will contribute and help form the direction of our lodge's future.                   
All in hopes of making it a more exciting and comfortable place for your families and future members.  
  We all need to take part in being more proactive in shaping our lodges future .So ask about the 
WOTM and the Moose Legion and please join us. We are in a great position right now with the 
pandemic at our backs to make this new beginning and Pacifica Moose Lodges future brighter than 
ever. 
  
If you still have questions regarding any of this lets talk. In the meantime you can go to mooseintl.org 
for answers as well.  
  
Fraternity yours 
Rich Russitano 
Administrator. 



 6 

 From the Legion Committee   

Hello Brother Legionnaires and General Members, 

  Our legion committee will be hard at work planning events for the coming year.  
Tony Johnson has been the rock with our Queen of Hearts, (jackpot is getting up there) 
Our Legion Chair John Gomez has been doing a lot of work inside and outside of the lodge.  
John Gomez is Pacifica Moose Lodge Legionnaire of the year, Congratulation John. 
We continue to do our part to support Golden Spot 15 along with Mooseheart and Mooseheaven. 
We still need our Legionnaires to volunteer and support our lodge.  
 
Pancake breakfast has been and continues to be a great success.  
We are hoping to get enough volunteers to share in the fun working different events. Thursday and Friday 
dinners and Sunday Pancake breakfast. Share the wealth.  
 
As the State Health Dept. starts to ease the heath restrictions, we would like to be ready with events for our 
membership.  
 Moose Legion Committee’s new membership drive program continues, new members will receive four $5.00 
coupons value of $20.00 to be used for any Pacifica Moose Lodge sponsored event (one coupon per day). 
Sponsoring Legionnaires will receive $10.00 in coupons.     
Pancake Breakfast May 16th 9:00 till 12noon check our Facebook page for more information.  
Moose Legion Pancake Breakfast is still the best deal in town. 
A Moose Legion Meeting will follow the Pancake Breakfast.  
  
   
Take the next step in Fraternalism and become a Legionnaire Be part of the B team; Be Active,                             
Be Committed and Be Rewarded by the impact we have on the lives of those we serve!  
 
Your Moose Legion Committee,  
 

 

Notes from the Recorder: 
I would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly                              
membership dues.  
Here are ways you can pay. 
Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 
Send check to :  
Moose International Dues processing Center PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  
Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office...Make sure you have your                     
membership ID on your check and make check to Moose International 
 
Sincerely  
Cynthia Ussery 
WOTM Treasurer  
2021-2022 
Problems or need to replace your card ?   
Email   —  memberservices@mooseintl.org 



 7 

 
Sickness & Distress 
 
  It is with heavy heart we announce the passing of Co Worker Joyce Mooney. To her beloved 

husband Brother Mike Mooney and her beloved sons Brothers Eric, Andy and  Mike Jr, we 
send our deepest condolences to you and your families. May she Rest in Eternal  Peace. We 
will sure miss her smile in the lodge on dinner nights. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all 
during these trying times.   

 
 Get well wishes to Co Worker Patricia Allen as she is recovering from a mild illness.                                 

Our prayers are with you and we hope you are feeling better. 
 
 Our deepest condolences to Co Worker Nanette Bertram on the passing of her Father In 

Law Loren. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family. May he Rest in Peace. 
 
 Get well wishes to Co Worker Jeanette Tevis’s Mother, Mary Tevis as she has been ill.              

We hope she is feeling better soon. 
 
 Our deepest condolences to Co Worker Nancy Hoquen on the passing of her beloved                  

husband Lawrence. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your daughter Lauren. May he 
Rest in Peace. 

 
 Get well thoughts and wishes are with Brother Dick Tippet.  
 
 Our deepest condolences to Brother Mike Durkin’s beloved mother, Our thoughts and                   

prayers are with you and your family. May she Rest in Peace. 
 
 Our deepest condolences to Co Worker Debbie Lee on the passing of her beloved  sister  

Darlene. May she Rest in Eternal Peace. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your 
family. 

 
 It is with heavy heart we announce the passing of Co Worker Denise Morris. Denise was one 

of our regular Bingo players and called some of the games. She will be dearly missed by all .  
Our thoughts and prayers are with her family. May she Rest in Eternal Peace. 

         
 We hope everyone is doing well during these trying times. Please be safe and healthy. 
 
John Gomez   - jtg1257@yahoo.com                                
Prelate  One Moose  
 
Peggy Ussery  -  
Jr Past Regent 
 
650-355-1540  Lodge 
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We are pleased to announce our new  
2021-2022 

One Moose and Chapter 
  Board Of Directors 

One Moose Board #1944 
 
President -     Leonard Iniguez 
Vice President -  Sam Allen 
Chaplain -     John Gomez 
Administrator - Rich Russitano 
Treasurer -   Dave Kazakoff 
Trustee-    Vacant  
Trustee -     Tony Johnson 
Trustee -    Tony Miranda 
 
Women of the Moose  
Chapter Board #1595 
 
Sr Regent -  Ellie Bowen 
Jr Past Regent -Peggy Ussery 
Secretary -  Chris Giglotti  
Treasurer -   Cynthia Ussery 

                                                                                                                             
Congratulations To All 

Have a great and successful year! 
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We’d like to give a big thank you to all that  

came out near and far to help us with.. 

                                                                                                                             
Painting the inside of the lodge, from the lobby,  

downstairs social quarters, main social quarters to the kitchen.                                                             

Remolding the downstairs men’s and ladies room. 

Yard work around the lodge, and that was done all during our  

Blood Drive and Our Kids Easter Drive Thru.  

                                                                                                                             
Special thanks to Derrick Morris from the Monterey Service Center #2719                                                  

for bringing his crew to come help paint.                                                                                    
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At this time we would like to give a special recognition to those who have 
gone above and beyond during this past year during the Covid Pandemic. 
We thank you all for everything you have done and your generosity to the 
lodge. It really does take a village to keep things rolling. 

 
Donations: 
Van-Go Painting ( Ray Ebersole) 
Rick Gwellick for the use of the paint sprayer. 
Forester Financial 
Brent & Regina Crowley 
Dan & Denice Basques  
 
Volunteers:    Volunteers:   Honorable Mention: 
 
Sam Allen     Michelle Lavorini  North Monterey County  
Daniel (Basco) Basques  Paul Lavorini        Moose Service Center #2719          
Cristina Gutierrez Basques  Nicole Lavorini   
John Beckmeyer   Ping Lee   Derrick Morris 
Sue Beckmeyer   Tim Meyerhoff  Fred Harris 
Nannette Bertram    Patty Milan   Tom Broome 
Debbie Blanchard   Jere Morgan   Mitch Williams 
Tim Blanchard   Steve Riordan 
Ellie Bowen     Debbie Russitano 
Ben Foster    Rich Russitano 
Jolynne Frandeen   Dick Tippett 
Tammy Freman   Cynthia Ussery 
Jessie Hawkins   Craig Hata 
Chris Gigliotti   Kristina West 
John Gomez    Angela Wills 
Patty Hartman   Tony Johnson 
Tom Hartman   Dave Kazakoff 
Leonard Iniguez   Margaret Moses 
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Friday Night Specials 
 

 
Friday May 14th will be Prime Rib $17.00   

&  
Friday May 28th will be Meat Loaf $12.00 

 
Friday June 11th will be Prime Rib $17.00 

&  
Friday June 25th will be Mexican Night $12.00 

 
All Friday night dinners MUST be called in by                       

Thursday 7pm as we will have a limited amount. 

 

Fish & Chips and Prawns & Fries will still be available  

Please be clear when leaving your orders. 
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$8.00 PER PERSON OR                                                                          

$12.00 INCLUDES 2 MIMOSAS  

KIDS 10 AND UNDER $4.00 INCLUDES JUICE BOX 
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Our biggest fundraiser is here, so please come and support your lodge. 

This is how we are able to give back to our  community and our very own 

Kids/Grandkids (Little League, School Scholarships, Sports, Bands, Boy 

Scouts and much, much more) and also for the up keep of our very own 

Lodge. Most importantly Mooseheart and Moosehaven.                                                   

So please pass the word on to friends and family.  

 

Fireworks Booth 

At the Lodge 
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Saturday June 5th 8:00am - 1:00pm 
Pacifica Moose Lodge 

Why Give Blood? 

 Blood is needed every two seconds.  

 About one in seven people entering a hospital needs blood.  

 Blood is always needed for treatment of accident victims, cancer patients, hemophiliacs and surgery patients.  

 Blood cannot be manufactured or harvested. 

 Only 37 percent of our country's population is eligible to give blood, and less than 10 percent donate annually. 

 What if everyone eligible to donate became complacent and decided they didn't need to donate because someone else 

would? 

 What if there wasn't enough donated blood available when you, a loved one - anyone - needed it?  

 Our blood supply comes from caring donors like you. It takes about one hour of your time. When you give blood, it 

gives someone another smile, another hug, another chance. It is the gift of life. 

Be a Hero. Give Blood. 

For more information or to schedule a donation, call 877-258-4825 or visit us at vitalant.org  
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 May/June 2021 

2021-2022 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

One Moose  

Elected Officers 2021-2022 

President Leonard Iniguez    

Vice President Sam Allen 

Past President  Paul Lavorini 

Prelate John Gomez 

Treasurer Dave Kazakoff  

Administrator Rich Russitano, Sr. 

Trustee 1st year Vacant  

Trustee  2nd year Tony Johnson 

Trustee  3rd year Tony Miranda 

Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms  Ron Solis 

Inner Guard    

Outer Guard   Jere Morgan 

  

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2021/2022 

Senior Regent                    Ellie Bowen    

Jr Past Regent     Peggy Ussery            

Treasurer                    Chris Giglotti 

Recorder                            Cynthia Ussery 

Appointed Officers 

Guide     Patty Hartman   

  

Chairman 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 

Fraternal Activities 

Membership 

Golden Gavel      Audrey Allen 

  

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation 

Social quarters Closed until                             
further notice 

                                                                     
Monday:       Closed 
Tuesday:  Closed 
Wednesday:   Closed 
Thursday: 5:30pm-8:30pm                     
 Dinner Service only 
Friday:     5:30pm-8:30pm                  
 Dinner Service only 
Saturday: Closed  
Sunday:     Closed  

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org
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MAY 2021 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI  SAT  

      1 

2 3 4 

  

5 6 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

7 

 

8 

9 

 

                     

Lodge closed 

10 11 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

12 13 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

14 

Prime Rib 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

15 

16                                       

9am-12pm 

17 18 

Chapter  
#1595                   
Ladies night 
out meeting 

7pm  

19 20 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

21 

 

22 

23 24 25 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

26 27 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

28 

Meat Loaf 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

29 

30 31      
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JUNE 2021 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI  SAT  

  1 

  

2 3 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale  

5:30-7pm 

 

4 5 

 

 

8am –1pm 

6 7 8 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

9 10 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

11 

                           
Prime Rib 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

 

12 

13 14 15 

Chapter  
#1595                   
Ladies night 
out meeting 

7pm  

16 17 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

18 19 

20 

 

 

Lodge closed 

21 22 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

23 24 

Steak Night 

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

25 

Mexican 
Night  

Bake Sale 

5:30-7pm 

26 

27                                    

9am-12pm 

28 

Fireworks 

Booth Open 

12pm –9pm 

29 

Fireworks 

Booth Open 

 9am-9pm 

30 

Fireworks 

Booth Open 

 9am-9pm 

   


